
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION TIME AT BOARD MEETINGS 
 
 An e-mail was received from Tony Mander, Chairperson of the Golf Links Residents’ Group, 

supporting the proposal for a residents’ group to be specifically invited to each Board meeting to 
outline the group’s programme and issues.  The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 7 of 
this report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


